

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brookline.nli.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Non-Public Minutes – (1) Selectboard Monday, April 10, 2017

Selectboard members included John Carr, Brendan Denehy, Tom Humphreys, Valerie Ogden and Eddie Arnold as well as Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Van Shoick

Tad explained that there are two vehicles, a trailer and camper on the front of the property, which are eligible for removal as they are not registered and inspected. The estimated cost to remove and dispose of them is approximately \$2,400. We only have \$1,050 left in the 2017 line item for "clean-up of junky yards". There is also a large camper and car up the hill, which would cost about \$1,600 to remove and dispose of. Tad asked if the Board wants to proceed with cleaning up the front only, all permitted vehicles, or leave it alone. Removing the vehicles from the front of the property and on the hill would result in costs about \$3,000 over the budgeted line item.

Tom moved, seconded by Brendan, to remove the vehicles at both the front of the property and those on the hill; Voted 4-1 with Valerie voting no.

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney.

John/J. Carr

Brendan Denehv

Tom Humphrey

Valerie Oøden

Eddie Amold